B PLUMBING
MANUFACTURERS

INSTITUTE @
MEMORANDUM
TO: Department of Energy
FROM: Plumbing Manufacturers Institute
DATE: August 31, 2010
RE: Ex Parte Communication

This memo memorializes the meeting between the Plumbing Manufacturers [nstitute and
the Department of Energy on August 31, 2010 for inclusion in the public docket. The purpose of
the meeting was to provide the Department information about the adverse economic impacts of
the draft interpretive rule setting forth the Department’s views on the definition of “showerhead”
in 10 C.F.R. § 430.2, which was noticed in the Federal Register on May 19, 2010. The
Plumbing Manufacturers Institute is also submitting supplemental comments in writing to the
Department.

The meeting attendees were as follows:

Scott Harris, Department of Energy

Wes Anderson, Department of Energy

Laura Barhydt, Department of Energy

Michael McCabe, Department of Energy
Stephanie Weiner, Department of Energy
Kathryn Kusske Floyd, Dorsey & Whitney LLP
Barbara Higgens, Plumbing Manufacturers Institute
Lee Mercer, Moen Incorporated

Stephanie Salmon, Waterman & Associates
Craig Selover, Masco Corporation

Steven Westphal, Kohler Co.

Robert Zimmerman, Kohler Co.
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